
PUBLIC NOTICE - ROAD CLOSURE -
TOWN OF WARREN

Lincoln Gap (Mountain Section)
Culvert/Drainage Work

June 26-June 29

CLOSED TO ALL TRAFFIC (Culvert Work)

This is to notify the residents of Warren and the travelling public that the Lincoln Gap Road from the
bottom of the steep portion of the Gap to The Town of Lincoln will be closed to ALL TRAFFIC for the
duration of this work. The Town of Lincoln and Warren are doing culvert and drainage work on both

sides of the mountain. Please note that the date could be extended due to any unforeseen weather

issues. Please seek other alternative routes of travel for the duration of the road closure.

If you have any questions, please call Cindi Jones at 496-2709x23.
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